m Outlook

FW: Serving on the Port commission board

From Jody Weaver <jweaver@portlavaca.org>

Date Sun 5/11/2025 3:29 PM

To Jack Whitlow <jwhitlow@portlavaca.org>

Cc  Anne Marie Odefey <amo@portlavacalaw.com>; Mandy Grant <mgrant@portlavaca.org>

THIS IS BEING SENT TO ALL COUNCIL (THOSE EFFECTIVE AFTER THE SWEARING IN OF NEW
COUNCILPERSONS) VIA BCC

| just received this email from Jim Ward requesting consideration for his appointment to the Port
Commission Monday night.

Jody

From: jim ward <jaybo1491@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 11, 2025 3:24 PM

To: Jody Weaver <jweaver@portlavaca.org>
Subject: Serving on the Port commission board

I would like to be considered for appointment to the Port Lavaca Port Commission to serve a two year
term. While on the City Council, | attended many meetings of the Port Commission and remained
informed about issues of concern for our Ports and Harbors. | would like the opportunity to continue to
serve this community in this capacity as a Port Commissioner and work with the other commissioners to
provide informed common sense recommendations to the City Council.

Jim Ward Sent from my iPhone



m Outlook

Port Commission Board

From jsmith@konnorscourt.com <jsmith@konnorscourt.com>
Date Sun 5/11/2025 1:28 PM
To Jody Weaver <jweaver@portlavaca.org>

Dear Mrs. Weaver,
My name is Jerry Smith. | live at 401 S Commerce St., Apt A-1. | am a lifelong resident of the
City of Port Lavaca.

| was honored to have served 9 years on the Port Lavaca City Council. | would respectfully ask
to be considered for a position on the Port Commission Board.

I have always loved my city and feel this would be a way in which | can give back to the
community.

Thank you,

Jerry D Smith



